
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello  

I was told that the removal of north side parking on Devonshire Ave would be on the 
CWC agenda for March 19th  
I would like to speak to the following at that meeting: 

 Speed and volume of traffic is already a problem on the street - the Beer Store and Source 

for Sports are at the end of the street. 

 Currently cars have to slow down to navigate between parked cars on both sides of the 

street. 

 When parking is removed on the north side it will make it easier for cars to drive fast 

 It will increase the volume of traffic because it will be easier to drive down the road 

quickly 

I plan to talk to my neighbors to gauge their concern with speed and volume of traffic prior to the 

meeting. I will share those results with the CWC as well. 

 

I am okay to go on the public agenda and website. 
 

--  

Lauren Starr, M.A. 

42 Devonshire Ave 

London  N6C 2H4 

 

 


